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Dear Parents and Carers,

This term we are going to travel across the world to learn about the rainforests. We will discover where
the rainforests are located, the different climates of each rainforest, research the layers of the rainforest
and find out all about the people and animals which live in the rainforests. We shall mainly focus on
Geography but we will also create art work and use different resources to conduct research.

In English, we will be writing our very own scripts. We will read examples, perform with intonation and
expression before using the features to create our own. Afterwards we will read ‘Flood’, a tragic story,
which will prepare us for writing our own story within the genre. We will focus on characters and how
their journey may not always lead to happiness.

In Maths, we will be focusing on finding fractions of amounts before learning to tell the time. We will be
looking at the relationship between the numerator and denominator and then finding time to the
nearest minute.

Mrs Beeton will be teaching the class PE and PSHE on a Monday afternoon. The children will be learning
the rules before playing a game of rounders and looking at personal safety on PSHE.

PE will continue to take place on a Monday and Friday. Children can come to school in their PE kits on
these days. Please ensure they are labelled clearly with your child’s name however to avoid getting
muddled with that belonging to other children.

Our moat day will remain on a Wednesday and although the weather may be brighter, we still need to
wear long clothes in the moat. Please feel free to send in a t-shirt or shorts if you wish to change into
cooler clothes for the rest of the school day if it becomes very warm.

Each week we have PE, reading and homework to remember. Homework can be completed throughout
the half term and brought in each week, at the end of the half term, submitted on Google Classroom or
emailed to me. | look forward to seeing it. Reading takes place daily at school but children should read
at home also. Books can be changed any day of the week.

As always, please come and see me if you have any questions or concerns throughout the half term.

Kind Regards,
Emma Mason
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